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General Comment
I oppose this project because of security and environmental concerns. Firstly,the pipeline would be traveling through Mexican territories
dominated by organized crime. The pipeline could be hijacked, subject to narco-terrorism activity, or simply diverted to steal the fuel. The
US has no jurisdiction over Mexican territories and cannot guarantee the security of this pipeline. Furthermore, the project is widely
opposed by Mexican environmental, tourism and fishery organizations, as well as indigenous peoples, who are preparing to take direct
and legal action to prevent the completion of the project. Moreover, the negative impacts of increase transportation on the Sea of Cortez
would be massively detrimental to native species. This megadiverse area plays a pivotal role in the reproductive cycle of thousands of sea
species and yhe increase traffic pollution would endanger fisheries across the Pacific ocean. I believe the security, environmental and
economic risks of this project outweigh the economic benefits. The company should consider laying out the pipeline to California, to
maintain full protection and control in US territory and minimize impact on marine wildlife. Thank you for considering my concerns in your
decision.
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